QTRC RECEIVED

123 Technology Drive 5:19 pm, Jan 17, 2012
Irvine, California 92618
Alameda County

Environmental Health
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DATE: January 16, 2012
TO: Delong Liu

United Brothers Enterprise, Inc.
3535 Pierson Street
Oakland, CA 94619

RE: Service Station 5781 (351640)
3535 Pierson Street, Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Liu,

Pursuant to the Access Agreement, dated May 12, 2004, and the Amendment to
Access Agreement, effective June 16, 2010, on behalf of Chevron Environmental
Management Company, for itself and as Attorney-in-Fact for Union Oil Company of
California (hereinafter “EMC”), TRC will be accessing your property located at the
above-referenced address (the “Property”) to perform Agency directed
environmental work (groundwater monitoring and sampling) on January 24, 2012.

Should you have any questions regarding the environmental work outlined above,
please contact me at 949-341-7440 or afarfan@trcsolutions.com.

Sincerely,

Anju Farfan
Groundwater Program Operations Manager
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